
  
Troop 95255

   

BOOK DRIVE 
Troop 95255 are collecting books for   

Long Memorial & Franklin School libraries. 

Please help us to achieve our Bronze Award  

by donating books. 

Boxes for collection are located at the following locations: 

                                           

   Long School     Franklin School      Kimbridge 

The boxes will be at these locations through Thanksgiving - November 24th, 2016 

                    

* * This program is not sponsored by the Saddle Brook Board of Education. 


